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The P&C are creating the annual Christmas Hamper, if 

anyone has anything they would like to add to our   

hamper please leave your donations at school as they 

will be much appreciated.  Thank you in advance! 

Walcha Relay for Life 2018 

Relay for Life is a team fundraising event that brings 

local communities together in the fight to beat cancer.  

The event will be run as a 12 hour day on Saturday the 

28th of April 2018 starting at 10am, you can stay for 

one hour or take up the whole challenge it is up to you.  

There will also be live music and food available.  For 

further enquiries please call 6763 0903. 

Woolbrook Public 

School News 
Weeks 6 & 7 Term 4 Friday 24 November 2017 

Remembrance Service, by Molly 
There was a guy that was a medic in the war that talked 
about how scary it was and a lot of his friends had died, it 
was really sad.  Iva and I laid the wreath on  the memorial  in 
Walcha.  It was the biggest one there and the only one that 
was hand made.  Katie did a great job putting it together.   We 
are so lucky that we don’t have to go to war.  
 

Sleepover, by Sarah 
Yah!!!  It’s time for the yearly sleepover at school!  On  
Wednesday the 29th of November students go home after 
school and grab their sleeping bags, pj’s and clothes for the 
next day and then return to school by 6pm for dinner, activi-
ties and a movie.  Dinner, breakfast and lunch will be provid-
ed free of charge and cooked by  the seniors.  Don’t forget 
your toothbrush! 

 

Oak Trees, by Iva 
The SRC have oak tree seedlings for sale, they are $2.00 each. 
The oak trees have been grown by Zoe’s Uncle when he      
collected the seeds from Gostwyck Church in Uralla.  We are 
using the money to buy sand for our sand pit.   
 

 
 
 



 Safe Respectful Learners 

 

 
 Armidale Music Conservatorium, 24th November 
Stories and photos next newsletter about this great day today! 
 

Intensive Swimming 
We will be off to swimming everyday for 10 days beginning  
Monday 4th December. Children need to bring their swimmers 
and towel in a plastic bag and will change into their swimmers 
before we board the bus at 12.30pm. There is a $2 daily bus levy 
to help with the cost of the bus. The Walcha Council have kindly 
waived the entry fee into the pool, which is much appreciated. 
Children will be able to purchase from the canteen on Fridays. 
 

Year 6 Farewell Morning Tea 
Family and friends of our Year 6 students are invited to our  
Farewell morning tea on Monday 11th December at 10.30am. 
We will begin with a slideshow and speeches before the cutting 
of the cake. 
 

Presentation Night 
Please join us from 6pm Wednesday 13th December for our  
annual Presentation evening. The P&C will be holding a BBQ  
before we begin the formal part of the evening commencing at 
7pm.  

 
 

17/11/17 

Sarah Oneil  
for  

consistent work in all 
areas 

Students of the Week 

17/11/17 

Levi Olsen 

for great work in 
Geography 

24/11/17 

Molly Williams  
for    becoming 

more confident in 
Maths 

 
 

 

24/11/17 

Tiffany Towney 

for great work in 
technology 

Recycling 

Week 

Gorgeous 

flowers 

made from 

plastic 

bags!! 


